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} To D. Nussbaumer, Chief, Source & Special DATE: I
I Nuclear Materials Branch, LR w r,

@
FROM R. E. Cunningham, Chief $

Enforcement Branch, LR %
U ?

SUBJECTMRE EARTHS, INCORPORATED f
POMPTON PLAINS, NEW JERSEY ;':
DOCKET No. 40-86 'ff
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We recently received a " clear" notice dated July 19, 1961, {j
from the Division of Compliance informing us that the licensee +' i

was inspected on June 29, 1961, and that no items of noncom- N
pliance were noted. Therefore, we are not considering further h(enforcement action with regard to the licensee at this time.
In view of the past history of the licensee, we have requested }q
the Division of Compliance to submit a full report of the h
recent inspection. - [

-

R
The actached docket is returned to you for licensing action, f,

We will forward a copy of the inspection report for your I{.,

information when it is received. h
f,..
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